\ \  MONICA MARTINEZ SIMMONS
IV SEATTLE CITY CLERK

September 6, 2019

Mark Early
7720 34™ Ave NW
Seattle, WA 98117

SUBJECT:  Receipt of Proposed Initiative Measure No. 129, relating to the use of small gas engines
Dear Mr. Early:

This notice acknowledges the receipt and filing of the proposed initiative measure filed on your behalf
with the Office of the City Clerk on Tuesday, September 4, 2019. Identification number, Initiative No. 129,
has been assigned to the proposed initiative measure.

Please be advised the proposed initiative measure was transmitted to the City Attorney’s Office for review
and preparation of a ballot title. The Office of the City Clerk will be in contact with you in writing and by
telephonic notification no later than the end of business on Wednesday, September 11, 2019, for the
purpose of determining if the petition form is in compliance.

Should you have any questions regarding the process or the information contained herein, please contact
me at 206-684-8361 or by email at monica.simmons@seattle.gov.

Sincerely,

S/

Monica Martinez Simmons
City Clerk
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